
The USNA Maryland Parents Club                                                        

cordially invites you to our 

WELCOME ABOARD PICNIC 

Sunday, June 12th 2022 

11am to 2pm 

Sandy Point State Park (Heron Pavilion) 

 

USNAMPC is excited to welcome all incoming Plebes, Naps, Foundation students, 

and their families from Maryland, DC, and the surrounding areas to attend. 

 

We will have guest speakers from a Link in the Chain (graduates from the Class of 

’76/’01), from USAA and First Command, as well as Current Mids, Mid Moms 

and Dads, Mid-sibs, and Sponsors, to answer all of your questions and  

welcome you aboard!  

 

Lunch will be provided. Dress is casual. Raffle Prizes. 

 

Bring your entire family! 

 
Location: Sandy Point State Park  

1100 East College Parkway, Annapolis, MD 21409 

 

There is a $5 entrance fee/person to enter the park.  

PLEASE NOTE: If the park is closed due to volume at the gate, please inform the 

attendant that you are here for this event, and you will be let in. 

 

Please RSVP by June 1st to usnapcmd@gmail.com. 

 

You can find us on Facebook @  USNA Parents Club of Maryland. 

mailto:usnapcmd@gmail.com

